

Healing • Sharing • Empowering

DESERET INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION

1282 East Cambridge Court · Provo, Utah 84604

2010 MAR 15 A 6: 34

273374

CENED

MARCH 8, 2010

Board of Directors

E.Wm. Jackson, M.D. President

Walter Plumb III Vice President

John J. Hunter Treasurer

Kenneth C. Deyhle Secretary

Douglas Jackson Executive Director

Rodney Badger, M.D.
Angus Belliston
Branson Call, M.D.
George I. Cannon
Joseph A. Cannon
Gordon J. Christensen, D.D.S.
Ray L. Goodson
Lowell L. Leishman
Steven H. Mann
Kristen Oaks
Gary B. Sabin
Phil Sonntag
Jack R. Wheatley

Advisory Board

Doug Beck Wayne Chisholm, D.D.S. Leon Clark, D.D.S. Peter Crawley, Ph.D. Clark Crookston, D.D.S. Robert Griffin, M.D. Ron Lindorf Robert Rhodes, M.D. DEAR SIRS -

I AM WRITING IN REFERENCE TO DOCKET #09-2440-01. I HAVE BEEN GETTING MY WATER FROM THE HIDDEN CREEK WATER CO. FOR THE PAST NINE YEARS. YESTERDAY ONE OF MY NEIGHBORS SHOWED ME A LETTER HE HAD RECEIVED FROM THE WATER COMPANY ALERTING HIM TO NEW WATER RATES. I HAVE NEVER RECEIVED SUCH A LETTER, OR ANY SUGGESTION OF A HEARING. I WAS BLOWN AWAY BY THE RATE INCREASES. EVIDENTLY I AM NOT ALONE IN NOT BEING CLEARLY INFORMED CONCERNING THESE MATTERS; EVERYONE WAS TAKEN BY SURPRISE..... NOT GOOD.

IN THE NINE YEARS I HAVE BEEN ON THIS WATER SERVICE I HAVE NOT BEEN MADE AWARE OF ANY SIGNIFICANT PROBLEMS, REPLACEMENTS, OR EXPENSES.

I FEEL IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT A NEW HEARING BE SCHEDULED.

É. WM. JACKSON, MD

A 501(c)3 Organization Tax Exempt #77-0222786